
Nick Perrins,
Growth & Infrastructure,

BCP Council,
Civic Centre,
Poole,

BH15 2RU. 25th November 2019

Cc: BCP Local Plan Team
Graham Farrant, Chief Executive of BCP Council
Vikki Slade, Leader of BCP Council
BCP (local) Ward Councillors: May Haines & Mohan Iyengar,

BCP Local Plan Consultation

Dear Mr. Perrins,

Firstly, thank you for accepting our submission as promised by 25th November. Thank you also for taking a
meeting with our President and colleagues recently. The discussion has greatly helped and influenced our
submission.

We have based our report on the outline given in your invitation for comments. Our responses are brief and
serve to flag up the issues that concern the Association the most. We will flesh out the points in more detail
as your process continues.

I should stress that the Association is very keen to engage in the process and I should welcome some
guidance, or a programme from you, as to how that can be best achieved. The Association will appoint a
team leader and our input will be coordinated by that person.

We look forward to working alongside the BCP Council to delivering the Vision set out in the BCP Local Plan.
Having consulted the residents of the Branksome Park and Canford Cliffs area, we believe the issues
addressed in this document will be invaluable in helping the BCP Council achieve its Vision over the next 20
years.

Meanwhile, please confirm safe receipt of our paper.

Yours sincerely,

Adrian Wardlow
Chair of Branksome Park & Canford Cliffs Residents' Association


